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23 October 2020 
 

Dear Resident 
 

Arrangements have been made for the Town Council to be made aware of changes in occupancy of 
properties within the Town Council area.  For those who are new to the town it gives us an opportunity to 
welcome you.   
 

I am sure you will appreciate we find ourselves in unprecedented times and I would like to take this 
opportunity to direct you to the Town Council’s website. We strive to keep this updated with information 
regarding Covid-19 advice; updates from Rother District Council and other services, including details of 
local businesses who are open or offering services during the current restrictions. 
 

For your information, the table below shows a brief overview of which authority is responsible for what in 
the Battle area 
 

Town Council District Council County Council 
Cemeteries / closed churchyards Cemeteries & crematoria Education 
Bus shelters  Local transport plans Highways & public transport 
Street lighting Street lighting Street lighting 
Planning – as consultee only Planning & development control Strategic planning 
Playing fields Parks & leisure centres Parks & open spaces 
Allotments Housing & homelessness  Social services 
Litter bins 
Tourism development 

Refuse collection, recycling, 
street cleansing, food safety, 
public toilets, pest control 

Electoral registration & elections 
Council Tax collection 
Economic development 
Tourism development 

Refuse disposal, recycling 
Library & Information Service 
Registration of births, marriages 
& deaths 

Trading Standards 
Economic development 
Tourism development 
Community planning 

 

The Council produces a quarterly newsletter, the latest edition of which is enclosed. The next edition of 
the newsletter will be available to collect from The Almonry; venues throughout the town; or electronically 
on the Council’s website.  
 

I also enclose a list of contact details for local services which may help you in settling into your new home 
if you are new to the Battle area. 
 

If you would like any further information about the Town Council please visit our website at 
www.battletowncouncil.gov.uk or contact the office on (01424) 772210.  
 

Yours sincerely 
 

Carol Harris 
Town Clerk 
 

CLLR GLENNA FAVELL 

CHAIRMAN  

CAROL HARRIS            OFFICE HOURS 

TOWN CLERK                       MONDAY – FRIDAY  9am – 2pm 
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